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Monday, 22 February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Firstly, I would like to thank you all for your support for helping your child engage with their online 
learning. It has been extremely pleasing to see the high levels of attendance and engagement our 
students have had with their learning through Google Classroom. Teachers and students alike are 
coming up with innovative ways to ensure they are getting the most of their education in these 
challenging times. Students are still accessing the curriculum as if they were at school and teachers 
are ensuring that they are not missing out on any knowledge or skills they would have otherwise 
acquired. This is an accomplishment worth sharing and being proud of together.  
 
To ensure that our students at Heron Hall Academy continue to receive the best provision that we 
can provide, we will be taking a half day on Friday 26th February for staff training and CPD. Remote 
lessons will run as normal for periods 1-3. After lunch, students will not have their period 4 or 5 
lesson on Friday to allow staff to meet remotely for this training. Remote learning will resume as 
usual on Monday 1st March. 
 
Thank you once again for all your support with our online provision and I hope you stay safe and 
stay well. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
Mr A Barzey 
Headteacher 
Heron Hall Academy 
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